
  3/8/22 

Suspension and Expulsion 

Policy 

Arrowhead Head Start will only use program suspension as a last resort in extraordinary circumstances 
where there is a serious safety threat that cannot be reduced through reasonable interventions and 
modifications. The program will work in coordination with the family to secure alternative services to 
support the child to ensure that the child’s needs are being appropriately addressed, with the goal of 
allowing a safe and successful return to Head Start programming. 

 

See Suspension and Expulsion Procedure 

This policy complies with Head Start Performance Standard 45 CFR Section 1302.17 
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